
From: Eric Sobush <erock0925@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, March 8, 2024 7:45 PM 

To: Elmer, Linda 

Subject:Re: HPC study report attached for the March 11th meeting 

 

We don't want this designation and you know it Bauman yet you continue to shove this down our  

throats...... what is the motivation? I assume you must be getting kick backs from the companies  

who make " historic " products..... 

So many in the district can't stand you and are probably afraid of you. Especially the businesses  

who need liquor licenses. You are probably shaking them down for money so they can continue  

to do business. That extra money is how you've probably been able to pay for the million dollar  

house in Chicago.  Please go back to Chicago and stay there and stop destroying Milwaukee  

neighborhoods! 

 

See you Monday, Arschloch! 

 

 

 

On Mon, Feb 19, 2024, 1:10 PM Elmer, Linda <lelmer@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 

  

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless  

otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e- 

mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records  

retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at  

www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer 


